
 

 Council Reference:  78166E D25/149742 
  

 

 

08/04/2025 
 
Dear Resident  
 

 
Notification of Upcoming Works – Currowan Creek Crossing Upgrade 

  
Shoalhaven City Council wishes to advise of upcoming works at Currowan Creek 
Crossing on Western Distributor Rd in Currowan from June 2025 to September 2025.  
 
The existing culvert crossing on Currowan Creek is being upgraded to a bridge to 
improve fish passage. This bridge infrastructure project was identified and is being 
funded by Department of Regional NSW – DPI Fisheries under the Marine Estate 
Management Strategy (MEMS) program. 
 

 
Figure 1 – Location Plan 
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East Coast Civil Constructions Pty Ltd has been engaged by Council to undertake the 
design and construction of the new bridge. East Coast Civil Constructions intends to 
commence works on site mid-June 2025. Construction is scheduled to take 
approximately 14 weeks, weather permitting.  
 

 
Figure 2 – New Bridge – Side Elevation 

 
A temporary bypass route will be constructed adjacent to the existing crossing which 
residents can use for the duration of the works.  
 
East Coast Civil Constructions will issue a separate letter to residents providing further 
details and a site contact closer to the commencement date. You can also subscribe to 
the “Western Distributor Road - Currowan - Crossing Upgrade” project page on 
Council’s website for regular updates: 
 
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Council/Projects-and-works/Road-works/Western-
Distributor-Road-Currowan-Crossing-Upgrade 
 
If you need further information about this matter, please contact Paul McKenzie Project 
Manager on 4444 8836. Please quote Council’s reference 78166E D25/149742.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul McKenzie 

Senior Project Manager - Civil 


